
Join us for the Second 
Community Meeting at One
Locks Plaza, Lockport, NY 14094 
on November 3rd at 5 PM.  

The Greater Lockport Development Corporation, 
in conjunction with Friends of the Railyard Skatepark 
Committee and Lockport Community Services, Inc. has 
commissioned a new concrete skatepark. We are inviting 
the public to come and see the proposed concept, give 
feedback and ensure the best design outcome.


